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Due to unforeseen reasons, the Open House Discussion (OHD) on
Consultation Paper titled “Issues related to New Regulatory Framework for
Broadcasting and Cable services” which is scheduled on 21.07.2022 (Thursday)
through video conferencing, has been postponed. New date for the OHD on

the subject matter will be intimated in due course of time.
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“Effective Regulation - Ease of Communication”



